Tina Gonneau
.

Subject: FW: Industrial Review Update

----- Original Message-----

From: Walter Cardiff [mailto:walter@northernsafety.ca]
Sent: May 16, 2014 3:54 PM

To: Steven Farquharson

Subject: Re: Industrial Review Update

Hi Steve,

Here are my thoughts for the upcoming public meeting in regards to the City's Comprehensive
Zoning By-law 20809-141.

I am in total favor of the proposed rezoning of 411 and 417 Huronia Road to a €4 commercial
zoning.. I believe this is more reflective of the surrounding area and the current uses in
the plaza.

Please advise me if this is sufficient or if you would require a more detailed input.

Kind Regards,
Walter Cardiff

----- Original Message -----

From: "Steven Farquharson” <Steven.Farguharson@barrie.ca>
To: "'Walter'" <walter@northernsafety.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 9:05 AM

Subject: RE: Industrial Review Update

Good Morning Walter,

Yes the Public Meeting is still scheduled for the 26th. The final recommendations will not be
brought forward until after the public meeting and we have received all correspondence. If
you have comments for the public meeting please feel free to submit them to me, if you are
unable to attend the meeting.

Regards,

Steven Farquharson, B.URPL, MCIP, RPP
Development Planner

City of Barrie

Central Ontario's Premier Waterfront Community

Planning Services Department
70 Collier Street

Barrie ON L4M 4TS

Tel: 785-739-4220 Ext 4478
Fax: 705-739-4279



